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Lightning Fires Strike the Kingman Area

The Bureau of Land Management reports nearly two dozen lightning caused fires have occurred in the Kingman area this week, and more fires could be possible as the monsoon season continues in Arizona.

Initial attack efforts by BLM and area fire fighting agencies have successfully kept each of the fires less than 25 acres.  The fire activity has occurred primarily in the areas of the Hualapai, Cerbat, and Music Mountains.  Special appreciation is extended to the community of Chloride, for their assistance in providing extra water needed while battling a fire in that area.

For additional information, please contact the BLM Kingman Field Office at (928) 718-3700.     
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